
H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y !

God's richest blessings to those
celebrating birthdays this month: Shinav,
Carter, Micah, Brooklyn, James, Anna,
Myrian, and Celeste!

"Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good;
His love endures forever." (Psalm 107:1)
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                               You're invited to two special performances of this year's
                               Christmas program entitled, Silent Night, Holy Night.

                              The first performance will be held on Sunday, December 12 at 10:30
                              a.m. Our preschool students will be joining in an extended version of
                              the Christmas program with the students from Victory's Sunday
                              School classes. The program will be approximately 60 minutes long
                              and led almost entirely by the kids!

The second performance will be held on Friday, December 17 at 11:45 a.m. and will be
presented by the Victory Preschool students and staff. Doors open at 11:30 for families.
This program will be approximately 30 minutes in length and will lead to the beginning of
our Christmas break!

(Please note: there will be no Afternoon Enrichment or Later Care
on Friday, December 17.)
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C H R I S T M A S  P R O G R A M  R E H E A R S A L S

To help our preschool students learn their Christmas program parts, and to fit their parts
together with our Sunday School students, we will be having two special Saturday rehearsals
on December 4 & 11, from 9-11 a.m.

Victory students are invited to join in on one or both of the rehearsals. We plan to rehearse for
most of the time and provide a snack & activity for the rest.

Parents, if you have some Christmas shopping to get done, consider doing it during these time
frames to have at least one less child to worry about for a couple of hours! 😃

SATURDAYS,  DECEMBER 4 & 11
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P O L A R  E X P R E S S  D A Y !

This Friday, all of our students are welcome
to come to school in their pajamas! Our
teachers have some special activities planned
to go along with the book The Polar Express in
anticipation of the holidays.

Please make sure your child wears sturdy shoes for playing outside at recess and warm
pajamas if the weather is chilly.

3s Preschool students: the Tuesday/Thursday class is invited to wear pajamas this
Thursday, December 3.

FRIDAY,  DECEMBER 3

We wish you a very merry
Christmas and God's richest
blessings in the New Year!

Victory Preschool staff



Christmas Eve, 7:00 p.m.

Please be our guest & join us for a special candle-lit Christmas Eve
as we welcome our newborn King and Savior!
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